
 
 

 

 

FR Competitor Advisory Memo 
 

№:       TAMFR-2022-003 
Date:   February 25, 2022 
Subject: ECU Update 
 
HPD will need to update ALL ECUs prior to arriving at the NOLA event.  
 
All ECUs must be sent to Mountune by April 1, 2022 (not March 15 as indicated in the bulletin) with a return 
shipping label provided by the team. Any ECUs received without a return label may be delayed.  
 
HPD and Mountune will not hand carry any ECUs to NOLA. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Andrew Salzano: asalzano@na.honda.com 
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